
Submitter: Jane Civiletti 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HJR11 

HJR11 would completely undermine our Oregon ballot measure system requiring a 

much larger number of signatories to refer a measure to the voters.  This is totally 

unnecessary, as no rules can be changed or established until a vote of the entire 

registered members of Oregon voters make that decision.   


